
 

 
 
 

March 26, 2025 
Sports Courts Resurfacing   iRFB #24/25-20086 

 
TO: PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
RE: SPORTS COURTS RESURFACING 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
This is Addendum No. 1 to the City of Santee Informal Request for Bids (iRFB) for Sports Courts 
Resurfacing, dated March 5, 2025. This Addendum forms an essential part of the Contract Documents 
by revising the specifications with the following additional information (questions and answers), 
changes, additions and/or deletions that occurred via questions through March 20, 2025. 
 Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged on Page 10 of the Bid Forms  

 

CHANGES / ADDITIONS / DELETIONS  

 
QUESTIONS: 

1. Question: Request for consideration to approve product as an accepted substitute: 
Plexipave. 
Answer:   The City is open to equivalent, or better, products. If the awarded bidder desires 
to use a product other than the specified SportMaster, it will be the responsibility of the 
awarded bidder to provide sufficient product information and prior municipal references with 
bid submittal in order to satisfy any questions the City may have regarding the alternative 
product option. 

 
ATTACHMENT: Photos of courts 
 
Signed, 

Heather Heckman 
Senior Management Analyst 
Community Services Department 
 
c. Sam Rensberry, Public Services Manager 
 Eric King, Chris Gooden, Parks Works Supervisor 

Jan Sherar, Procurement Specialist 


